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Gregg Harding

From: Kerry Pham <kerryjo81@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 5:05 PM

To: Gregg Harding

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: City of Pensacola Architectural Review Board Meeting / Pre-app 

Meeting Comments

Attachments: Draft Agenda.pdf

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 
No problem…I will get this information.   
 
Thank you! 

Peace be with you,  
 
Kerry Jo Pham 
kerryjo81@me.com 
 
 

On Sep 7, 2022, at 1:03 PM, Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, 
  
I was able to meet with the Architectural Review Board Chairman and Historic Trust Advisor to 
review the September 15 ARB agenda packet. They had the following comments for 917 N. 
Palafox Street: 
  

 Please ask the applications for clarification on how the screen enclosure will connect 
with the rear of the building – will it be flush with the sides of the building, or will it be 
set inside the building’s corner boards / trim? 

  
Attached is a draft agenda for the Thursday, September 15 meeting which will be held at 
2:00pm and in the 2nd-floor Hagler-Mason conference room at City Hall. You or a representative 
will need to be in attendance to present your item and to answer any questions from the board. 
Please be aware that the order of the agenda items is subject to change. The draft agenda 
packet will also be published online by the end of the day on September 8 and can be found at 
https://pensacola.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.  
  
Please let me know if you have any questions moving forward. I will also email you a little closer 
to the meeting in case there are any changes. Thank you. 
  
Best, 
  
  
Gregg Harding, RPA 

Historic Preservation Planner  
Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
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Gregg Harding

From: Kerry Pham <kerryjo81@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 8:03 AM
To: Gregg Harding
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 917 N Palafox
Attachments: Epson_09082022062848.pdf

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 
 
The contractor shows both ways below. We are happy to do it whichever way the ARB prefers. 

 
 
Kerry Jo Pham 
kerryjo81@me.com 




